
2018 ACTE Agriculture Education Division Minutes 
November 29, 2018 

Texas A/B, San Antonio, Texas 
 

The 2018 ACTE Agriculture Education Division business meeting  was called to 
order at 1:40 p.m. by Division Vice President, Scott Stone.  There were 
approximately 650 members and guests present.  
 
It was discussed that there are 4,061 ACTE Ag Ed members nation wide; we are the 
second largest to the Administration Division. There was also a concern presented 
that we have over 7,000 NAAE members and how we get those members to also join 
ACTE. There were over 700 Agriculture Education teachers registered for the 
convention in San Antonio.  
 
The new ACTE Agriculture Education Division Annette Weeks from Washington was 
introduced.  
 
Members were encouraged to attend the ACTE Perkins 5 workshops being 
presented by ACTE during Vision 2018.  
 
Those present were encouraged to attend the NAAE Business and Partners 
Reception at 4:30 on Friday night where ACTE will have a booth to discuss the 
benefits of being an NAAE and ACTE member.  
 
There being no other new business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:05 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Scott Stone 
ACTE Ag Ed Division Vice President.  
 
 
 


